
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE LOOK IN OUR EYES 
Prayer News * October 2024 

 
We begin October with our new photo for the 2024-2025 school year. It is a 
collage of us gazing out at you. The look in everybody’s eyes says so much, all 
the time. Sometimes a person’s gaze reveals what’s going on INSIDE them: 
tranquillity, anxiety, joy, boredom, sadness… And children communicate many 
messages through the ways they look at us. It’s a powerful non-verbal 
language. But we are also keen to see their eyes focused OUTWARD. We hope 
that, in us, they are able to observe kindness, understanding, patience, 
playfulness, lessons to be learned, tasty meals… And what about you? Thank 
you for seeing us in a favourable light. 
 
If we turn our gaze to the funding for the new Home we have planned, the news 
is that, to cover the full purchase cost of the plot of land, less that 100,000 euros 
remains to be collected. The plot segregation has now been formalised. Once 
we have all the money, the payment date will be fixed. A big thank you to all the 
wonderful friends who have helped us so far in this endeavour.  
 

PRAYER NEWS 
 
1) That the four new children will adapt well. 

2) For emotional healing for the ones who are most affected.  

3) To fully cover the cost of the new plot of land. 
 
 

EMMANUEL CHILDREN’S HOME - c./ Josep Anselm Clavé, 18 
08960 Sant Just Desvern (Barcelona) - Tel. 933 722 054 
info@resi-rie.org - www.resi-rie.org 
Account number: CaixaBank / ES51 2100 0831 1102  0130 6193 

 
 
 

1969 - 2019 


